
Madison Central High School 
SBDM Minutes for January 17, 2019 

 

The Madison Central High School SBDM met on Thursday, January 17, at 3:30pm with Principal Katie Ellis 
presiding. Members present were:  Sherry Lovely, Erma Jones, Bethany Briscoe, and Tammy Hill, and Melissa 
Gossett. 
 

Opening business 

A. The meeting was called to order by Katie Ellis.  
B. The MCHS Mission Statement was read by Bethany Briscoe, and Ms. Ellis reminded council 

members that all decisions should be based on our mission and student achievement. 
C. A motion to approve the agenda was made by Bethany Briscoe and seconded by Sherry Lovely. 
D. A motion to approve the November Minutes was made by Melissa Gossett and seconded by 

Bethany Briscoe. SBDM did not meet in December 2018, due to principal selection process.  
E. Public Comments:  None. 
F. Good News Reports: Mrs. Ellis shared with council some of the great things happening at MCHS: 

Spring semester is off to a great start and we are beginning scheduling for next school year. Winter sports 

are underway, Football schedule for the fall 2019 season has been finalized, ACT will be given on March 12th, 

Prom has been changed to April 20th.  

G. General Reports: Attendance Report was down for Month 3, up from last year for Month 4.  Discipline 

Report shows we were down from last year on referrals for both December and January. Mrs. Ellis reviewed 

the current budget with council.  

Old business:  

New business: 
A. Writing Policy Approval:  Ms. Ellis shared the current Writing Policy with council. A motion to approve the 

policy was made by Erma Jones, and seconded by Tammy Hill.  

 
Parent Points None. 
 

Set Time for Next Meeting:  The next SBDM meeting will be on Wednesday, February 20th, at 3:30 pm in the 

MCHS conference room. 

 A motion was made to adjourn was made by Sherry Lovely and seconded by Melissa Gossett. 

 


